Dear Parents,

Wow, we can't believe the month of March is already here! We are looking forward to the arrival of Spring at Mayflower! It's just around the corner:)

We started the month of February with our Community Helpers Unit. It was fun to talk about all of the different jobs, and how each person doing those jobs makes our community a better place! Valentine's Day rounded out a week of discussing being kind to one another and doing nice things for our friends and family. Thank you to all who contributed items for our party. We had fun with Science Day and hope your preschooler took a lot away from the experiments. Our Farm theme will end the month of February.

We begin March with our Dinosaur unit. We are sure to "uncover" lots of cool things as we "dig" into prehistoric times in our classroom. The Circus/Zoo theme follows with fun animal finger plays and art projects. St. Patrick's Day shenanigans will be had, we will talk about Dr. Seuss, Stink Bugs, Rainbows and more! Our character trait for March is *honesty*. It will be a month of learning, exploring, and just plain fun in our 3's classroom.

## Reminders for March:

- Conferences will take place on **Friday**, **March 20**. We will have a schedule out soon. **There will be no school for students on this day**.
- Our Teacher Inservice day is on Friday, March 27. Again, no school for students on this day.
- March is National Reading Month so please enjoy lots of books with your preschooler!
- Spring Break at Mayflower is April 3-12. Our last day before break is April 1. Our first day back is April 13. Enjoy your break!
- We will continue to meet on the playground and have pick up in the classroom until we see a significant change in the weather. We hope this will be near spring break. Thank you for making sure this runs smoothly. :)

Think Spring!!!

Miss Denise and Miss Christy